From:

Sent: 28 February 2023 16:03

To: Alan Wito

Cc: CTCAAC Chair

Subject: RE: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application:
2023/0146/L

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be
malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to
verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid
19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Good afternoon Alan,
I can confirm that we have no objections to this proposal.

I understand from John Myers that SCS are not going to provide cast iron grilles for
non-listed historic properties where plastic grilles have already been fitted - I
presume this is outside of any CAACs?

kind regards,

Luisa
on behalf of CTCAAC

--- Original message ---

Subject: RE: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application:
2023/0146/L

From: Alan Wito <Alan.Wito@Camden.gov.uk>

To: CTCAAC Chair W
Date: Tuesday, 28 :

Hello Luisa

My apologies, I've just double checked at the application hadn’t been
registered properly, hence why it did not show up when you tried to view the
documents.

All the information is now visible so if you could let me know your thoughts
on the proposals as soon as you can it would be appreciated. It's for the
usual type of HS2 noise insulation proposals, as far as I recall there is
nothing out of the ordinary proposed.

Thanks

Alan



Alan Wito
Senior Planner (Conservation)

Telephone: 020 7974 6392

[Image] [Image] [Image] [Image]

From: CTCAAC Chair NG

Sent: 08 February 2023 12:45

To: Alan Wito <Alan.Wito@Camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application:
2023/0146/L

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may
be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or
for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails
purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Sorry Alan we can't find the information for this application but are sure it
will be acceptable if you think so.

kind regards

Luisa
on behalf of CTCAAC

On Tue, Jan 17, 2023 at 6:06 PM Alan Wito <Alan.Wito@camden.gov.uk>
wrote:

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application
2023/0146/L

Y610503

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged
and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only.
If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the
material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice
here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how
we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged
and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If
you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material
from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how
we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.




